
 

 

 
9th March 2023 

 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have appointed a Sports Coach to come and 
teach the children once a week at Jack Dash House. His name is Jack and he works for 
a company called Premier Education who deliver sports sessions to Primary Schools in 
Tower Hamlets. He will start with us from Thursday 16th March. 
 
The pupils will be taught in two groups of 15 in the outdoor area (weather permitting). On 
wet weather days the children will not do the session outdoors and an alternative activity 
will be led indoors.  
The sessions will focus on coordination, spatial awareness and turn-taking skills.  
This is also a great time of year to work on the children’s independent skills in getting 
dressed/undressed in preparation for their transition in to Year One.  
 
We understand that this is short notice and for the first couple of weeks a PE uniform is 
not essential, however we ask that children bring a sports uniform into school every 
Thursday after the Easter holidays.  
The uniform consists of: 

• A white polo shirt with school logo 
• Black jogging bottoms or black shorts 
• Suitable trainers 

 
We have purchased some coat/bag trolleys to provide additional space for bags and 
coats. Staff will guide the children on where to put their belongings next week. 
Please do not hesitate to ask one of the team if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah Jane Bellerby 
Executive Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 


